
 

7 July 2020 
 
Manal Ismail 
Chair, Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC) 
 
RE: ICANN68 Virtual Policy Forum GAC Communiqué 
 
Dear Ms. Manal Ismail, 
 
I’m writing to acknowledge receipt of the ICANN68 Virtual Policy Forum GAC Communiqué. The 
Board understands the difficulty in producing the Communiqué virtually and commends the GAC 
for its work.  
 
The Board notes that the ICANN68 GAC Communiqué contains no new Consensus Advice, as 
defined in the ICANN Bylaws. However, it does contain sections on “Follow-up on Previous 
Advice” and “Issues of Importance”, which cover topics such as subsequent rounds of new 
gTLDs, the EPDP on gTLD registration data, DNS abuse, IGO protections, and the CCWG-
Accountability Work Stream 2 implementation.  
 
As was done with the ICANN67 Virtual Community Forum Communiqué [icann.org], your Board-

GAC Interactions Group (BGIG) co-Chair, Becky Burr, is happy to set up a meeting of the BGIG 
with you, to discuss the Communiqué and these two sections in detail.  

 
The Board thanks the GAC again for its efforts in producing the Communiqué, and I look 
forward to discussing it with you at our next meeting.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Maarten Botterman  
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/gac-to-icann-27jun20-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/governance/bylaws-en/#article12
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/gac-to-icann-16mar20-en.pdf__;!!PtGJab4!pTFSMpwfCG0hwAWDXe_0zwUIXslMtdx4N-oGE0sijTB5HIGdenYlLp_AlGLwapZPeRBARKk8Wg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/gac-to-icann-16mar20-en.pdf__;!!PtGJab4!pTFSMpwfCG0hwAWDXe_0zwUIXslMtdx4N-oGE0sijTB5HIGdenYlLp_AlGLwapZPeRBARKk8Wg$

